
 
April 17, 2014 
 
Notice of Annual General Meeting 
 
OSSTF D 35 Brock University Support Staff 
 
To all members, 
 
Please be advised that our 2014 Annual General Meeting has been scheduled for 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 21, 2014 @ 4:45pm in the Pond Inlet. 
 
In order to reduce barriers to attendance, please be advised that the University is 
supporting an extended meal break for those members who are scheduled to work during 
the AGM.  It is recognized that the time will have to be made up in consultation with 
your Supervisor. Also, the Union can assist members financially if family care is required 
to stay after work to attend the meeting.  Please speak with Norm Westbury, President, in 
order to assist with family care arrangements. 
 
If there any questions about elections before the AGM, please contact one of the 
Elections committee members, (Beulah Alexander, Lucie Picard, or Kayne Wignall, 
Chair).  At the AGM, please seek the assistance of the Chair, Jason Hillier. A package of 
information will be sent to members electronically by May 13th that will include, among 
other things, a draft agenda, reports, and election procedures.  If you have any questions 
about the material, please contact Norm Westbury at norm.westbury@gmail.com. 
 
Please be advised that tickets, (maximum of 50), for the post AGM beer and wine tasting 
event will be available at a cost of $10 from members of your Executive starting on 
Monday, April 21st, 2014.  For each member who attends the AGM, you will receive a $5 
rebate from your ticket purchase.  Any additional proceeds from the ticket sales will go to 
our designated local charities, Gillian’s Place and Women’s Place of South Niagara. 
 


